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Please respond to

<jcschrader@gema.com.co>

To "'Sunok Lee'" <lee21@un.org>

cc "'Adriana Molina'" <amolina@gema.com.co>, "'Rodrigo 
Velasco Lloreda'" <RVELASCO@andi.com.co>

bcc

Subject RE: Your application to join the UN Global Compact

History: This message has been replied to.

 
Dear Mr Sunok:
 
Thank you for the information. We are fully aware of the COP Policy and therefore we commit our 
organization in submitting the first COP within one year after joining and annually thereafter. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Juan Carlos Schrader
General Manager
General Metalica S.A

De: Sunok Lee [mailto:lee21@un.org] 
Enviado el: Miércoles, 09 de Diciembre de 2009 05:27 p.m.
CC: cvillegas@eeb.com.co; Soren Petersen; Yuliya S Vnukova; MESCOBAR@andi.com.co
Asunto: Your application to join the UN Global Compact

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your intent to join the UN Global Compact, world's largest voluntary corporate 

responsibility initiative.  Your application is currently under review. 

As we are reviewing your application, we noticed that you used an older template of the Letter 
of Commitment, which doesn't reflect recent policy updates on Communication on Progress 
(COP) requirement.  Please note that business participants are requested to submit their first 
COP within one year after joining and annually thereafter.  More information on COP Policy is 

available at our website (http://www.unglobalcompact.org/COP/). 

In this regard, we would like to ask you to kindly send us an email indicating that you are aware 
of the COP Policy and its recent updates, thus will submit your first COP within one year after 
joining and annually thereafter.  Upon the receipt of your email, we will process your application 
as soon as possible.  We would appreciate it if you could reply back on this matter by next 

Wednesday, 15 December. 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions. 

Kind regards,
Sunok 

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
Sunok Lee
UN Global Compact Office
DC2-612
New York, NY 10017 USA
Tel: +1-917-367-9501
Fax: +1-212-963-1207
Email: lee21@un.org


